
 

 

 

 

17
th

 November 2016  

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are proposing to take students to the National Memorial  Arboretum in Alrewas this week. 

The purpose of the visit is to visit the National Memorial and to reflect on the sacrifices made as well as 

gaining an understanding of history. 

Please have a look at t the website with your child. 

http://www.thenma.org.uk/ 

There is no set time for the visit but students will be visiting at appropriate times during the next week or 

so. 

Students will travel in staff cars and there is no charge for the visit. 

This is a national site and it is likely to be very busy with visitors from all over the UK. 

It will be an opportunity to see wreaths and commemorations placed at this time of year. 

It is likely that there will be people who are remembering loved ones and as such it is vitally important 

that students show exemplary behaviour at all times. 

There is no obligation to attend and if you feel that your child may not be able to take part in this visit for 

whatever reason, please contact your child’s key worker to have a discussion. 

As forms for local visits were signed on induction, there is no separate consent form. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

L Georgiou 

 

 

Deputy Head teacher 

 

 


